Newsletter

enquiries@growingupgreen.co.uk

Dear Parents,

What a lovely start to the term it has been.

It has been wonderful seeing the children transition into their new rooms throughout the nursery, with lots of excited children and smiley faces.

If there is anything you feel we could do to improve the transition process in the future please let us know.

We would also be most grateful if you could spare a few minutes to fill in and return our annual 'parent's questionnaire'. We love to hear your feedback and use it constructively to further our outstanding nursery. Winter is approaching and it is starting to get wet!

The children love to get outside in all weathers so if you could ensure that your children have wet weather clothes for outside play that would be great.

Wellies, Velcro, and slip on shoes really support the children to be independent at nursery. They are easy to put on/ take off for our garden times.

Staff News

For those of you who have not yet met her, feel free to pop your head into the Pre-School room to say 'hello' to Auntie Vanessa. She is our new Pre-School Room Leader and replaces Auntie Aimee.

Sadly, the time has come to say goodbye to Auntie Aimee as she leaves us to go on maternity leave. I am sure you will join us in wishing her and the baby all the best.

A few things...

- * We are in short supply of spare trousers. If you have any trousers/ shorts/ skirts at home and no longer require them, please feel free to donate them to the nursery spare supplies!
- * Please can we remind you of our **no eggs/ nuts/ sesame policy** as we have children with allergies. This includes pesto.



Thank You

to everyone who helped to make the GUG Olympics such a fantastic event.

We raised a grand total of £693 which has been split between two charities:

Multiple Sclerosic Society and The Children's Liver Disease Foundation

Events

Tuesday 14th November – Children in Need
Wear your pyjamas to nursery in exchange for a donation!